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Dear Parents, 

It has been another busy week in Bellingham: 

National Story Telling Week   - The children have taken part in National Story Telling week. 

They have enjoyed using the library in school, hearing lots of lovely stories, sharing favourite 

stories from home, talking about their favourite authors and story books. 

Number Day – The children in Year 3 /4 thoroughly enjoyed working with the Middle school 

this morning on number activities as part of Number Day. There were lots of lovely activities 

in Key Stage 1 and Reception also. We had lots of Times Tables Rock stars and Numbers in 

school today! Have a look at our website and Dojo to see some pictures of the day. 

Open Mornings - We would like to invite parents into school to find out about all the 

learning the children have been taking part in this half term. It will also be a good 

opportunity to meet the teachers too.  

The sessions will be from 9am – 10 am and you will have the opportunity to enjoy looking at 

your child’s work with them. We look forward to seeing Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 

parents on 13th Feb.  Year 3 and Year 4 parents are welcome to join us on 14th February.  

Parent Evenings March 11th and 13th - Further information to follow. 

Contact Numbers – Please remember to let us know if you change your telephone number. 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 
 
Deborah Worrall 
 

 

 

http://www.bellinghamfirst.northumberland.sch.uk/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


